The Glengarry Trust
Trustees Annual Report and Accounts for the year ended       31st March 2020
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Current Trustees (there were no other trustees during the year)
Catherine Marigold MacLennan

Robert MacCallum

Peter Walker sadly passed away in November and has not been replaced as yet.
Christine MacLennan

Maria MacRae

Jane Sutherland

Colin Grant

Contact address
7 South Laggan
Spean Bridge
Inverness-shire

PH34 4EA
Recruitment and appointment of trustees

All of the trustees are appointed or reappointed by the members at our annual general meeting which is held in June every year.

Governing Document

We are a Trust.

Our purpose, as recorded in our constitution, is to relieve poverty in the community council area of Glengarry and the promotion for the public benefit of rural regeneration in Glengarry areas of social and economic deprivation.
Activities and Achievements

We meet every three months to look over applications received from local community groups and charities as well as individuals.
We have paid out £59,738.11 in grants in the year ended 31st March 2020.
Grants paid out in the year to 31st March 2020
Glengarry Highland Games GHG231


£1000
Student Grant SG223
   £284 Senior Citizens association SCA234


£300
Student Grant SG237
   £600
Invergarry Primary School Parent council (Transport)IPC212 £3298
Educational Gap year FI236



£300
Student Grant SG238
   £600
Glengarry & District Community Association (Road Tarring) GDCA233
£21560
Glengarry community council (Senior Citizens Xmas) GCC241  £1000
Student Grant SG239




£600

Judo Camp JC242




£500
Glengarry Community Woodlands (Drynachan2) GCW245
 £2796
Invergarry Primary School P6/7 Trip Fund IPC247

£1500      
Great Glen After Schools Activity Club GGASC248 £1308  

Glengarry Community Woodlands GCW215

£15713
Student Grant SG240




£78.81 
Covid-19 Family Response
                      

£3300
Trustees remuneration and expenses.

The trustees did not receive any remuneration or expenses during the year.

Reserves

As a result of the surplus of £55366.50, the association held restricted funds of £256,463.98 at the year end.  The Trustees consider that these general funds will allow us to continue to run the Trust in the way it is currently being undertaken, giving out grants to local community groups, charities and individuals who apply to us for funding.
Approved by the trustees and signed on their behalf

Chairperson

